
Mark the 
Date

~
Gold Star Mother’s Day

Ceremony
Honor Gold Star mothers and families 

during a short presentation and 
luminary-lighting ceremony.

September 25th, 2011
7:30 p.m.

Stephens Lake Park
Columbia, Missouri

MarineParents.com, Inc. is an IRS approved 501(c)(3) 
public charity. Neither the United States Marine Corps 
nor any other component of the Department of Defense 
has approved, endorsed or authorized this service. 

Questions? Call the Marine Parents office at (573) 449-2003.


